



PO Box 1250 White River Junction, VT 05001 Medical (802) 295-1868 Dental (802) 295-7573 goodneighborhealthclinic.org

May 14, 2021

The Good Neighbor Health Clinics provide free medical and dental care to those in the Upper Valley who are in need, but without the means to pay.

Board of Trustees

Craig Westling Chair

Ellen Gitomer Vice Chair

Trina Tatro Secretary

Tonya Gammell Treasurer

Todd Allen Heather Balch

Jake Blum

William Cioffredi

Jeremy Eggleton

Barbara Farnsworth

Alex Hartov

Charles Kimbell

Donald Kollisch

Kyle Seibert

Ron Spaulding

Dana Michalovic Executive Director

Hanover Consumer Cooperative Society PO Box 633 Hanover, NH 03755

Dear Board of Directors,

Thank you for awarding the 2021 Allen and Nan King Award to Good Neighbor Health Clinics. "Concern for Community" is a principle we mutually share. Your \$500 award donation brings you into the circle of care that is Good Neighbor Health Clinic and Red Logan Dental Clinic.

Covid – 19 has called upon us to provide care in new and innovative ways. As a result, partnerships with organizations like the Haven, LISTEN, and the Vermont Department of Health have grown stronger. The Clinic is responding locally to the pandemic and continues to provide the medical and dental care for which we are known. People who are vulnerable are receiving timely access to the services they need.

Thankfully, Good Neighbor and Red Logan volunteers continue to step forward to provide healthcare to those in need. I am humbled daily by the graciousness of Clinic staff, volunteers, and donors all of whom make the current work possible. Thank you.

With gratitude,

To quote Albert Schweitzer, "The purpose of life is to serve, and to show compassion and the will to help others." The Clinics are a vital link to health and dental care for people in the Greater Upper Valley who would otherwise go without.